
Georgia College 2012 Governance Retreat 

The 2012 Governance Retreat will be an overnight event held at Callaway Gardens. The 
retreat will start on the evening of Tuesday August 7th and conclude by mid-afternoon 
Wednesday August 8th. Accommodation, meals, and transportation will be provided for 
all participants. 

The primary purpose of this registration process is to provide us with numbers for room 
bookings and catering. Further details regarding the retreat will be made available later 
in the summer. 

 
Senator Information:  
 
First Name * 

 

Last Name * 

 

Email Address * 

 

 
What is your current senate term status? *  

Continuing  

Incoming  

Outgoing  
 
What is your Senate Committee and/or Sub-Committee assignment? *  

APC (Academic Policy Committee)  

CAPC (Curriculum and Assessment Policy Committee)  

ECUS (Executive Committee of University Senate)  

FAPC (Faculty Affairs Policy Committee)  

SAPC (Student Affairs Policy Committee)  

SoCC (Sub-committee on Core Curriculum)  

RPIPC (Resources, Planning, and Institutional Policy Committee)  
  



1. Will you be attending the GC Governance Retreat? (Tuesday 8/7 - 
Wednesday 8/8) *  

Yes  

No  
 
2. Bus transportation will be provided at no cost to retreat participants. 
Details of departure times and locations will be provided closer to the date of 
the retreat. Please note that if you chose to drive your personal vehicle to the 
retreat you will not be reimbursed for mileage.  
 
Do you plan to use the bus transportation provided?  

Yes  

No  
 
3. Do you have any special dietary requirements?  

No  

Vegetarian  

Vegan  

Gluten-free  

Other Please enter an 'other' value for this selection.  *  
 
4. Are there any particular sessions, topics, or issues you would like included 
on the agenda for the retreat?  

 

 

 

Thank you for completing the 2012 Governance Retreat registration survey. 

Additional information about the retreat will be available later in the summer. 

If you have any questions about the retreat, please email catherine.whelan@gcsu.edu 

 


